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Sewer Realignment Resumes June 30 
Crews to upsize existing sewer lines  

 

TUCKER, Ga. – Efforts to reduce sewer spills throughout DeKalb County will recommence with 
the Sewer Realignment Project. The project is one of the initial 103 areas listed on the modified 
consent decree priority fix list targeting repeat spill areas. 

 

 
 
The line repair project is expected to last approximately four months (July 2025 to 
October 2025), barring any weather delays.  

 
Normal construction hours will be from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday, excluding 
major holidays. An increase in construction-related noise and traffic during work hours 
should be expected.  
 
Contractors will resume assessing and preparing the impacted areas where more than 4,500 
feet of existing 14- and 18-inch-diameter sewer lines will be upgraded to 24-inch-diameter lines. 
This work will begin on Monday June 30, weather permitting.  
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Should you have any questions or concerns regarding Sewer Realignment Project, please do 
not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
 
We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb County’s 
watershed system. 
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